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26 January 2023 
 
Industrial Action by members of the National Education Union (NEU)  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, members of the National Education Union (NEU) have voted to 
take strike action across the following dates: Wednesday 01 February 2023; Tuesday 28 February 2023; 
Wednesday 15 March 2023; Thursday 16 March 2023.   
 
The following information is specific and limited to Wednesday 01 February 2023- 
 
Having read guidance from the Government, Local Authority and Unions, and reviewed the number of 
staff available to me, I can confirm that school will be fully open to all year groups on Wednesday 01 
February 2023. 
 
Arrangements in school for the other proposed strike days may change during the course of industrial 
action.  We will let you know when we have more information. 
 
As all year groups are fully open, all children should attend school as normal unless they are too unwell 
to come to school. 
 
Please check communications from other schools if you have more than one child.  I am not aware of 
any other school in the locality that is fully open to all year groups. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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